Dear Very Important Parents,

I am very excited to announce that SPEC Library is transitioning to student choice library centers! In grades 2, 3, 4 students will be permitted to choose from a variety of library centers including an optional book checkout center each week. This way, students can have even more access to books and independence in their learning. Kindergarten and first grade will continue to operate on the same weekly checkout schedule.

Some important dates:

Oct 7-10 BONUS Book Checkout Week, all grades

Oct 11-17 students will visit the Book Fair during library class; NO Book Checkout Oct 21, new library choice centers will officially begin.

Books may be borrowed/returned during library class weekly across all grade levels.

For additional info, updates or to volunteer please visit my Library Link Blog: http://speclibrary.edublogs.org/

Sincerely, Mrs. Fulton Jaclyn.Fulton@sparksd.org